
 

 

CONFIDENTIAL/VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

 

February 19, 2013 

 

 

Chancellor Brady Deaton 

University of Missouri, Columbia 

105 Jesse Hall  

Columbia, Missouri  65211   

 

Dear Chancellor Deaton: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that the NCAA enforcement staff has 

been reviewing information concerning possible violations of NCAA legislation 

in the men's basketball program at University of Miami (Florida).  Frank Haith, 

head men's basketball coach at the University of Missouri, Columbia, was 

formerly employed as the head men's basketball coach at Miami (Florida).  He 

was interviewed by the enforcement staff concerning his knowledge of or 

involvement in possible violations of NCAA legislation during his employment at 

Miami (Florida).  The interviews were conducted in the presence of 

representatives from Miami (Florida). 

 

As a result of the enforcement staff's review of available information, a notice of 

allegations, which includes specific allegations in the sport of men's basketball, 

has been forwarded to Donna Shalala, president of Miami (Florida).  Mr. Haith 

has been named and is at risk for his involvement in Allegation No.14.  A copy of 

this allegation and the cover letter sent to Mr. Haith are enclosed.   

 

This letter is to inform you of Mr. Haith's alleged involvement in violations 

during his employment at Miami (Florida).  Although there is no institutional 

responsibility on the part of Missouri for possible violations involving Mr. Haith, 

please be advised that action could be taken that would limit Mr. Haith's 

athletically related duties at Missouri for a designated period if he is found in 

violation by the NCAA Division I Committee on Infractions or the NCAA 

Division I Infractions Appeals Committee.  In this regard, please review the 

provisions of NCAA Bylaws 18.4.2.1.1.2, 19.01.4 and 19.5.2.2-(l). 

 

Representatives of Missouri will be provided an opportunity to attend the 

Committee on Infractions hearing when this case is considered during an 

upcoming meeting.  You will be notified of the actual time, date and location well 

in advance of this meeting.  Please contact Stephanie Hannah, NCAA director of 

enforcement, of this office (who is supervising the handling of this case) if you 

have any questions. 
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_________ 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rachel Newman-Baker  

Managing Director of Enforcement 

 

RNB:smc  

 

Enclosures 

 

cc:  President Donna Shalala 

 Mr. Michael Slive 

 NCAA Division I Committee on Infractions 

 Selected NCAA Staff Members 

 

 


